
 

 

       
 

 

              

Present: 

Trustees – Rick Chandler, Chair; Anne Bickford 

 Sexton – Melvin Bowne 

Selectman – Pete Ballou 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:10 PM.   The minutes from November 2nd were read 

and approved as corrected. 

 

Old Business:    

• Rick will follow-up with Gene Sanborn to seal the wall at Maplewood Cemetery 

in the spring.  Color can be added to the sealant to darken the top of the wall. 

• We will finish compiling the town report summary. 

• Sexton has closed the cemeteries.  He thought Poulin had more clean-up to do. 

• Rick still needs to meet with MacDuffie to determine road work to be done at 

Maplewood. 

• Rick spoke with Linda Underhill (re: Charles).  She will contact Velma Charles re 

lots. 

New Business: 

• If sexton employment change is approved at town meeting, we will need to amend 

regulations and fees. These should be provided to all people purchasing lots. Also 

will need to update sexton duties agreement.   

• There will be NO January regular meeting.  Trustees will provide notice if we 

have a work session. 

• Need to put signs up at Maplewood to prevent people from throwing debris over 

the fence. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:15 PM.   

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for February 1st, 2018 at 4:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Anne Bickford 

Cemetery Trustee / Secretary 
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